
  
           Mary Howard & St Andrew’s Primary Schools   

 Spring Term Friday 14th March 2025 

It is the smallest of all the seeds, but when it has grown it is the greatest of shrubs   
and becomes a tree, so that the birds of the air come and make nests in its branches.   

Parable of the Mustard Seed- Matthew 13:31-32  

 

Message from Miss Mills 
Dear families 

What a wonderful week it has been at our schools! We had the joy of celebrating our very first Mother's Day lunch with Class 1. It was heartwarming to 
see so many families come together to enjoy a lovely meal and create special memories with their children. 

A huge thank you to Rachael in the kitchen for preparing such a delightful meal, complete with adorable and delicious cupcakes that truly added a sweet 
touch to our celebration. We also extend our gratitude to Darlene for her efforts in setting up the event at St. Andrews. Your hard work made the day extra 
special for everyone involved. I hope you all enjoyed the meal and the precious time spent with your child in school. Looking ahead, I want to remind you 

that next week is Class 2's lunch. We are looking forward to another wonderful gathering. 

In exciting news, we are proud to announce that several children from both schools have successfully qualified for the swimming finals! They will 
represent our schools at the Snowdome in April, and we couldn't be more proud of their achievements. 

Additionally, we have established a lovely connection with the Coffee Shop at Clifton Campville. Our children from St. Andrews will be visiting to sing a 
selection of Mother's Day songs at 10 AM on Monday, March 24th. We invite you to join us in supporting our talented singers as they share their voices 

with the community. 

As we reflect on the importance of family and togetherness, let us remember the words from the Bible: "Her children arise and call her blessed; her 
husband also, and he praises her." (Proverbs 31:28). This verse beautifully encapsulates the love and appreciation we have for our mothers and 

caregivers. 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. We look forward to more joyful events in the coming weeks! 

Warm regards, 

Rachel Mills 

Executive Headteacher 



 
 

Swimming Gala Finalists! 
 

The Swimming Gala finals will take place on April 10th at the Snowdome in Tamworth, from 6:00 PM to 

8:00 PM. Parents will need to provide transportation for their children to and from the event.  

 

Tickets for spectators will be available, with further details to be announced soon! ​
​

A huge congratulations to all the children who have qualified for the finals! We are excited to see you 

there and wish you the very best of luck. 

 

Our Finalists! 

 

Henry M Race 10 - Boys Year 5 25m Backstroke & Race 18 - Boys Year 5 25m Breaststroke  

Charlie M Race 4 - Boys Year 3 25m Backstroke & Race 22 - Boys Year 3 25m Front Crawl 

Luke R Race 16 - Boys Year 4 25m Breaststroke & Race 24 - Boys Year 4 25m Front Crawl 

Holly R Race 13 - Girls Year 3 25m Breaststroke  

Isla M Race 15 - Girls Year 4 25m Breaststroke & Race 23 - Girls Year 4 25m Front Crawl 

Ona L Race 7 - Girls Year 5 25m Butterfly & Race 9 - Girls Year 5 25m Backstroke  

 

 
 



 
 

Dinners for Week Commencing  17th March 2025- Week 1 

 
Please note: Wednesday 19th March is Class 2’s Mother’s day lunch 

Unfortunately due to capacity we can only offer Sandwiches to class 1 and 3 on Wednesday 
Thank you for your understanding 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 

What’s coming up this week… 

Monday 17th  March​
PE Kits​
After School Club Gymnastics - St Andrew’s 3:30 - 4:30pm​
Tuesday 18th March​
​
Wednesday 19th March​
Class 2 Mothers Day Lunch​
After School Club Archery - St Andrew’s 3:30 - 4:30pm​
Momazon - Pop up Mothers day shop in SA school​
Thursday 20th March​
​
Friday 21st March​
Red Nose Day! Please Wear PE Kits with something red! ​
£1 Donation to our just giving page 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/mease-schools-mary-howard-and-st-andrews-5?u

tm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL ​
 

Church Dates - St Andrew’s 
 

●​ 25th Mar 9:15 to 9:45am Mothers Day Service 
●​ 10th Apr 9:15 to 9:45am Easter Service & Let Your Light Shine 

 
Church Dates - Mary Howard 
 

●​ 27th Mar 9:15 to 9:45am Mothers Day Service 

●​ 8th Apr 9:15 to 9:45am Easter Service   

Please access the Schools’ website for key events -  

Mary Howard- Upcoming Events | Mary Howard CE Primary School  

St Andrew’s- Upcoming Events | St. Andrew's CE Primary School 

(st-andrews-cliftoncampville.staffs.sch.uk) 

Dates to note… 

     March 

●​ 19th Mar Class 2 Mothers Day Lunch - Bookings now closed. 

●​ 26th Mar Class 3 Mothers Day Lunch - Bookings now closed. 

●​ 19th Mar - Momazon - Pop up Mothers day shop in SA school - see poster  

●​ 21st Mar - Red Nose Day! Wear something red! ​
£1 Donation to our just giving page 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/mease-schools-mary-howard-and-st-andrews-5

?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL  

●​ 24th Mar SA singing Mothers day songs at Clifton Campville’s Coffee Shop 

●​ 25th Mar - Parents Evening St Andrews - forms have been sent out book now! 

●​ 26th Mar - Non Uniform Day-Chocolate Donations please MH 

●​ 27th Mar - Parents Evening Mary Howard - forms have been sent out book now! 

●​ 28th Mar - Momissons 

●​ 28th Mar - Momissons Delivery Date for SA 

●​ 31st Mar - 1st/2nd April - Bikeability MH - Please complete consent forms - dojo 

       April 

●​ 3rd Apr - Non Uniform-Easter Egg donations please MH 

●​ 4th Apr -  8:45 to 9:15am Rock up & Read 

●​ 8th Apr - 5pm to 7pm (approx.) Easter Bingo MH 

●​ 7th - 9th Apr -Bikeability SA -Please complete consent forms - dojo 

●​ 10th April - 6-8pm KS2 Swimming Gala Final at Snowdome 

●​ 11th Apr - 9am MH Let your light shine 

●​ Easter Holidays 14th - 25th Apr - Return to School Mon 28th April 

       May/June 

●​ 5th May - May Day Bank Holiday 

●​ 20th May - Both schools trip to the Think Tank - details to follow 

●​ Half Term - 26th - 30th May 

●​ 2nd Jun - Inset Day - Return to school Tue 3rd June 

●​ 12th Jun - Cross Country KS2 @ Richard Crosse 

●​ 17th Jun - KS2 Athletics competition - Tamworth Sports Stadium 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/mease-schools-mary-howard-and-st-andrews-5?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL
https://www.justgiving.com/page/mease-schools-mary-howard-and-st-andrews-5?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL
https://www.justgiving.com/page/mease-schools-mary-howard-and-st-andrews-5?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL
https://www.justgiving.com/page/mease-schools-mary-howard-and-st-andrews-5?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL


January 2025  
St Andrew’s Events 

 
Archery After School Club - Wednesdays 3:30-4:30pm 

5th March - 9th April must book in advance! 

 
 

 
 



 
 

Mary Howard Events 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
Reminders 

 

 A polite reminder that children should not be walking between staff cars at any time for health and safety reasons.  

Thank You 

St Andrew’s Archery After School Club! 

●​ When: Wednesdays, March 5th - April 9th 
●​ Time: 3:30 PM - 4:30 PM 

●​ Booking: Secure your child's place in advance! 
○​ Scan the QR code on the events page. 

○​ Or visit: https://www.clubz4kidz.co.uk/my-childs-school-portal-st-andrews-ce-primary-school 

Bikeability 
 

Links have now been sent out via Dojo requesting Parents/Carers consents. ​
Bikeability will be taking place on the following dates:​

 
Mary Howard - Class 2 (yr 3 & 4) - Level 1 on Monday 31st March 

Mary Howard - Class 3 (yr 5 & 6) Level 1 / 2 Combined on Tuesday 1st April & Wednesday 2nd April 
St Andrew’s - Class 2 (yr 3 & 4) - Level 1 on Monday 7th April 

St Andrew’s - Class 3 (yr 5 & 6) Level 1 / 2 Combined on Tuesday 8th April & Wednesday 9th April 
 

What will my child need? 
 

• The ability to ride a cycle unaided. This can be a two-wheeled bike with no stabilisers or 
an adapted cycle. 

• A signed consent form. Please complete (see Dojo) and return to school at least one 
week before the first day of the course. 

• A cycle helmet. 
• Appropriate clothing. It is important, especially during the cooler months, that children wear 

gloves and warm, dry clothing as they will be outside during their session. We recommend wearing a waterproof! 
• Your own cycle that is ready to ride. Please follow the simple guide below to check whether your 

a child's cycle is suitable. See law on the use of e-bikes www.gov.uk/electric-bike-rules 
 
 

https://www.clubz4kidz.co.uk/my-childs-school-portal-st-andrews-ce-primary-school


 

 
Medicines 

 
 
 

Important Medication Administration Information for Parents 
Dear Parents, 

We would like to remind you of our policy regarding the administration of medication at The Staffordshire Schools Multi Academy 
Trust. 

●​ Prescription Requirement: We can only administer medication that has been prescribed by a doctor, dentist, nurse, or 
pharmacist. 

●​ Medication Labelling: All medication must have the prescription sticker attached, which should include your child's name, 
the date, the type of medicine, and the dosage. 

●​ Permission Form: Before any medication can be administered, a signed Permission to Administer Medication form must be 
completed in advance at the school office. 

●​ Dosage Frequency: Please note that we can only administer medication if your child requires a dose four times a day or 
more. For medications that need to be taken less frequently, we kindly ask that these be administered at home before 
school, immediately after school, and before bedtime. 

INJURY ON ARRIVAL TO SCHOOL 
As part of our Safeguarding Children Policy, we ask that all parents/carers whose children suffer an injury outside of school e.g. cut knee from falling off 
a bike, bruises from a football match etc., would need to fill out an Injury on Arrival Form. It is paramount that we have this form filled out.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation in ensuring the health and safety of all our children. 



 
 
 

Kaleidoscope of Colours Arts Festival 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope this message finds you well. We recently shared the exciting news that our children will be participating in a 

Festival week celebrating song, dance, and art. We are thrilled to announce that we will be collaborating with 

twenty-two schools from Tamworth and Burton, as well as local high schools, to make this event truly special. 

Please note that we have had to amend the original date. Kindly mark your calendars for Saturday, 5th July. We are 

working closely with Tamworth Council to create a memorable day filled with performances by our talented children. 

More detailed information will be provided before we break up for Easter. We appreciate your understanding and 

support, and we look forward to celebrating this wonderful event with you and your children. 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 



 
 

 



 
 

Online Safety 
 

 



 

 
 



 
 

 
 

            Spring Term 2025  

Term Ends: Friday 11th April  

Holiday: Monday 14th April – Friday 25th April 

Easter Sunday: Sunday 20th April  

Summer Term 2025  

Term Starts: Monday 28th April  

May Day: Monday 5th May  

Holiday: Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May 

Inset: Monday 2nd June  

Term Ends: Friday 18th July  

Inset: Monday 21st July  

Holiday: Monday 21st July – Friday 29th August 
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